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Gene Neal, Senior Championship Tournament Manager, retires – Tony Peterson 
named successor 
 
Gene Neal is retiring as the Indiana State USBC Senior Championship Tournament Manager.  Gene has 
served the Indiana State seniors as their Championship Tournament Manager for the last 21 years.  He 
has poured his heart and soul into growing the Senior Championships over the years.  His dedication to 
our seniors and the state associations has been exceptional.  The Indiana State USBC Board of Directors 
congratulates Gene and extends their thanks and gratitude for his dedication and years of service! 
 
The Indiana State USBC is pleased to announce Tony Peterson of Lafayette, past IS USBC BA president 
and IS USBC Hall of Fame member, as the new Indiana State USBC Senior Championship Tournament 
Manager effective immediately.  Tony can reached by email at tony.peterson@indianastateusbc.org  
Gene Neal will be assisting Tony during the 2020 Senior Championship Tournament in Decatur, Indiana 
at Villa Lanes.  Information on the 2020 IS USBC Senior Championship Tournament will be available on 
our website www.indianastateusbc.org by August 9, 2019 and available at the Indiana State USBC 
Jamboree in Crawfordsville, Indiana August 9-11, 2019. 
 
We invite you to the 2019 Jamboree to come meet and welcome Tony and give Gene your thanks and 
appreciation for his years of service! 
 
 
 
Questions may be directed to: 
 
Brian Nunning 
Indian State USBC Association Manager  
Phone: (812) 629-0352 
Email: brian.nunning@indianastateusbc.org 
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